
COUNCIL COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC MISSION 

3737 Wascana Parkway 
Regina, Saskatchewan, Canada S4S 0A2 
http://www.uregina.ca/president/governance/council/CCAM.html 

June 21, 2022 

Dr. Cheryl Pollard 

Dean, Faculty of Nursing 

University of Regina  

Re: Faculty of Nursing –Accreditation report in lieu of AUR 

Dear Dr. Pollard, 

Thank you for meeting with CCAM on June 7th to discuss the Faculty of Nursing’s participation in 

the CASN Accreditation Program.  CCAM accepts the forthcoming Nursing undergraduate 

program’s national accreditation process together with the recent national accreditation of the 

Nursing graduate program in lieu of the Faculty of Nursing’s Academic Unit Review.   

However, CCAM requests a separate report that documents the research related questions for 

U of R faculty in the AUR self-study report template. CCAM also asks for a copy of the self-study 

report and other materials that are submitted to CASN as part of the Nursing undergraduate 

program’s accreditation review and would appreciate regular updates as the Faculty of Nursing 

continues with the accreditation process. Student work should be excluded from the materials 

that are submitted to CCAM.  

Sincerely, 

Dr. david Gregory, Interim Provost Christina Winter, Chair 

and Vice-President (Academic) Council Committee on Academic Mission 

cc: Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President (Academic) 


